
Please be sure to check here for weekly Sagepoint updates for families and friends. 
 
Update for the week of 07/22/2020 
 
Sagepoint Skilled Nursing Center: 
 
Today we received the results of the latest round of testing on July 14. The results indicated three 
residents and one staff member as testing positive; none have symptoms. Both the residents and the 
staff member are in isolation and are being treated with transmission based precautions. The visitor 
restrictions for nursing homes are still in effect, per Governor Hogan. 
 
 
Sagepoint Gardens and Memory Care: 
 
We can report that there continues to be no COVID-positive residents or staff in the assisted living 
centers. 
 
Visitor Policies for outdoor visits for Memory Care and the Gardens only: 
 
All visitors: 

● Must be must be screened by a staff member at every visit 
● Limit visitors to no more than 2 at any visit 
● Remain masked at all times 
● Must maintain social distancing 
● Limit visits to 15 minutes 

 
All visits are by appointment only and can be scheduled in advance by emailing 
ymedley@sagepointcare.org​ because a staff member must be present. 
We ask that you follow the State mandated guidelines for the protection of our residents. We are 
required to ask anyone to leave that does not follow these guidelines. 
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